
From: sierraparkwater@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Water
To: Larry Giacomino; Charles varvayanis; robbiebettencourt1969@yahoo.com; mtbunchfredann@gmail.com;

steve.paul.wallace@gmail.com
Cc: Carl.Carlucci@waterboards.ca.gov; Kassy.Chauhan@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: Notice of Water System Flushing
Date: Friday, February 2, 2018 11:11:15 AM

Dear Valued Customers –

We have been given the go-ahead from the Water Resource Board to flush our water
system.  We will resume doing this in the spring and fall of each year going forward. For the
last 2 years we have been instructed not to flush due to the drought.  Although we are not
seeing another year of record breaking rainfall, there is noticeable sediment built-up in our
water system.  The system will be flushed starting Thursday 2/8/2018.  The flushing will not
guarantee crystal clear water, it will though reduce significantly the amount of sediment in
the pipes.  All customers should be aware that there will be a chance that they will notice
cloudy water for a few days after the flushing.  Please be sure to flush your lines after the
project has been completed or the next time that you are up at your residence.
 
Please pass this news around to your neighbors and friends as we do not have everyone’s
email address at this time.  We will put a notice up at the front entrance and also at the
lodge.
 
We regret any inconvenience that this might cause you.  Clean water is the best water.
 
Thanks,
Kirk Knudsen
President
Sierra Park Water Company

mailto:sierraparkwater@gmail.com
mailto:message@sierraparkwater.com
mailto:lgiacomino@gmail.com
mailto:charles@varvayanis.com
mailto:robbiebettencourt1969@yahoo.com
mailto:mtbunchfredann@gmail.com
mailto:steve.paul.wallace@gmail.com
mailto:Carl.Carlucci@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:Kassy.Chauhan@waterboards.ca.gov

